
TO: Historic Preservation Commission 

FROM: Stan Osborn, Parks and Facilities Manager 

DATE: October 20, 2022 

SUBJECT: Crosby House Projects Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

Information item to update the Commission. 
 

 
2) Background: 
 
 During the April 21, 2022 meeting, the Commission asked for an update regarding 

regulations pertaining to the Crosby House roof, gutters, and foundation repairs.  The 
Commission was updated on the status of projects at the house during the June 16 
commission meeting. 

  
Funding requests were submitted for the improvement and repairs in the City’s 2023 budget 
process.  The funding has preliminarily been approved and is included in the Mayor’s draft 
2023/2024 budget.  Final City Council approval of the budget is scheduled for December 6, 
2022.  

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 
 Discussion Item 
 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
A. Budget Request – 2023-2034 


